
	
  

	
  

SENATE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
PROCEDURAL MOTION FOR THE PCC PROPOSAL TO 
REORGANIZE AND RENAME THE DEPARTMENTS IN 

THE COLLEGE OF EDUCATION 
APRIL 7, 2011 

 
The Senate Executive Committee (SEC) proposes a 
procedural motion for discussion of the PCC Proposal to 
Reorganize and Rename the Departments in the College of 
Education: 
 
In order to allow the maximum number of individuals the 
opportunity to express their views, speakers will be limited to 
five minutes each. 
 
 


